
June 9, 1931.

J• M. IloKee, Esq 
Deputy Secretary, 
Municipal Council, 
Administration Building, 
Shanghai»

• *

Your Ref.No.6426

Dear Mr. McKee,

V?ith reference to your letter of May 

1st, regarding the forwarding to me, "by Judge 

Peetham*a instructions, of the copies of his 

Report to the Shanghai Municipal Council, on 

account of the fact that no Bill of Lading was 

sent from China we have experienced difficulty 

in getting the shipment released. Finally, we 

have had to give a Bond of Indemnity to the 

Railway Company (agents for the S3.PRESIDENT

Will you he kind enough to see that 

Bills of Lading are sent for all shipments made, 

so that wo may be released from this Bond?

LINCOLN).

Yours faithfully,
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